
 Ruby News  
 

This week some of the children have been sculpting their 

own caterpillars using plasticine. They are using their 

hands and tools to create the details.  

 

 

An update on our beans! They are growing 

well and the children are starting to discuss 

how tall or short they are, which way they are 

facing, and what they need to grow.  

 

 

Another update! Our caterpillars are getting bigger! The 

children are observing them closely and taking pictures 

along the way to keep a photographic journal. We are 

looking into the life cycle of caterpillars and plants.  

 

We have gone off on a tangent after reading a story together about endangered 

animals! It would be great if the children could find out about an endangered 

species to share with the class, they can present it in any way they like; video, 

writing, talking, pictures, model etc.  

 

I have put a journal date share in the diary for Monday 20th May @ 

2:15-3:15.  

Miss Tyler ☺  


